
Date: October 30,2024

To: State Agencies and Cooperative Members

From: State Procurement Office

Re: Focus Group: Playground Equipment & Solutions

Hello,

The State of Arizona is conducting a survey to better understand the statewide need for playground
equipment and solutions. This survey will help determine whether the State will proceed with a Playground
Equipment and Solutions solicitation.

The State Procurement Office is inviting all Eligible Subject Matter Experts (SMEs) in Agencies, Co-Op
Members, Chief Procurement Officers, and Procurement Officers to participate in the survey below. Your
expertise and opinions are welcome and needed for the success of the potential upcoming solicitation.

Please respond on or before November 19, 2024.

Google Forms Survey: https://forms.gle/QDjVXs8zrcH16aV77

If there are any questions, please contact Selena Leon at selena.leon@azdoa.gov

https://forms.gle/QDjVXs8zrcH16aV77

